



Gold Coast Station Renewal project
Helensvale station
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The Gold Coast Stations Renewal project is part of Queensland Rail’s commitment to providing up to date, clean facilities for our customers. The scheduled works are expected to be completed in early 2018, in time for the Gold Coast Commonwealth Games, weather and construction conditions permitting. 

Project progress

The following works at Helensvale have been completed to date:
· Fresh repaint to the platforms

Upcoming work

In the coming weeks, customers can expect to see the roof repainted, followed by construction on further upgrades beginning in September 2017.

Queensland Rail appreciates your patience while works are underway.
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